
            

                                             

           

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 15TH 
FOLLOWING THE CHRISTMAS 
PAGEANT – MATTHEWS HALL 

We welcome all youngsters of the community to our 
annual Christmas Party for an afternoon of fun, gifts,  

refreshments, and a special visit by Santa.  
Wishing a Blessed Christmas to all!          
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